
BERNARD F. GIMBEL 

PRESIDENT 

GIMBEL BROTHERS, INC. 

May 9 , 1949 

Mr . Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth 
Texas 

Dear Amon : 

NEw YoB.K CITY 

Thanks. for sending me a copy of the pro­
gram for the dinner you gave the crew 
members of Lucky Lady I I. The menu was 
most attractively gotten up , and I see 
behind all of it your fine I talian hand . 

Also read the accounts of the flight in 
your Star - Telegram . 

I was sorry not to have seen more of Mrs. 
Carter and you when you were here for the 
publishers' meeting . 

With best greetings, 

Sincerely, 


